BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES

APRIL 10, 2014

This was the regularly scheduled meeting of the Communications Committee. We met at 11:15 in the BellaVita Annex.

MEMBERS PRESENT – Chairman Bob Stockinger, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Board Contact-Bill Burdick, Sarah Barnett, Carolyn Beeson, Janice Jensen, Rosemary Trevino, Linda Sanders.

ABSENT - Barbara Quinn

NOTES –The Notes from the March 13, 2014 meeting were electronically approved prior to the meeting.

NEW BUSINESS – A luncheon for Block Captains was discussed for April 25th. At 11:30. At this time, we will put packets together for the Block Captains to deliver. Information will go out regarding fence replacement. On Saturday April 26, there will be a Homeowner's Forum to discuss fence replacement. Carolyn will check with committee chairs to see if they have anything that needs to go out with the fence information.

BLOCK CAPTAINS – Rosemary and Janice have the block captain vacancies filled. An email will be sent to all block captains to tell them about the luncheon and packets. We need the plastic bags to use for the fence information and any other material.

BELLA BUZZ – The "Bella Buzz" will now have "Resident" back on the address instead of the resident's name.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectively Submitted, Sarah Barnett, Secretary